The NH Dept. of Environmental Services and the 

Great Bay National Estuarine Research Reserve
Present:
Changes to the Comprehensive Shoreland Protection Act (CSPA)
Nov. 18, 2011 from 9:30 to 11:00 a.m. 
Or

Dec. 6, 2011 from 6:00 to 7:30 p.m.

Both presentation options will take place at the 

Hugh Gregg Coastal Conservation Center
Depot Road, Greenland, NH 03840

The NH legislature enacted significant amendments to the Comprehensive Shoreland Protection Act (CSPA), now named the Shoreland Water Quality Protection Act (SWQPA) that became effective July 1, 2011.  This presentation will provide an overview of these changes and will also include information on the permitting process and the minimum standards relative to impervious surface limitations and maintaining levels of vegetation along the shore. 

Presenter: Jay Aube, Shoreland Program Outreach Coordinator, of the NH DES Wetlands Bureau, has helped implement the Shoreland Water Quality Protection Act (SWQPA) formally the Comprehensive Shoreland Protection Act (CSPA) for nearly 4 years.  He is a former environmental consultant and middle-high school science teacher with a strong background in Environmental Biology and Chemistry.

Who Should Attend: Local boards and commissions, Public works directors & road agents, Municipal decision makers/planners, Private contractors, landscapers, Property managers or owners, Local watershed or environmental organizations
There is no charge for this presentation but please RSVP with your name, phone number, organization, title and date option to Steve.Miller@Wildlife.nh.gov
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